
 
                                                                                                                                                     

Wednesday, December 29, 2021 

MEMO: 
Regarding: UPDATE ON VISITORS AND ABSENCES 

Distribution: ALL GRACE AND FAITH MANOR FAMILIES 

From: Jessica Radon, Justine Dudziak, Aleksandra Grzeszczuk and Sellinor Ogwu 

 
Dear Families, 

 

The Minister of Health and Long-Term Care has placed some additional restrictions on long-term care facilities 

which will impact Faith and Grace Manors.  

 

As of December 30, 2021, the following changes will be implemented at our homes: 

 

Visitors 

 

• There will be no access by general visitors.   

• Designated caregivers may continue to access our homes, limited to 2 at a time. 

• Outdoor visits are suspended until further notice.  

 

Absences 

 

• Day absences for all residents for social purposes will be paused.  

 
We recognize that these additional restrictions may be disappointing for some families and residents.  But we 

must all do our part to keep all residents, staff and families safe during this time of rapid community transmission 

of the Omicron variant.  

 

Thank you for your understanding and your ongoing support.  

 

 

Jessica Radon and Justine Dudziak 

Grace Manor  

Aleksandra Grzeszczuk and Sellinor Ogwu 

Faith Manor 

 

 


